

28th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Dress Down Day - Friday 12th July 2024

The ATPA Summer Fair is fast approaching on Saturday 13th July, and we need your help to make it a success. The ATPA events are our biggest fundraisers, and we therefore need your support for this event.

We will be holding a dress down day on Friday 12th July. Pupils and students should bring the following donations on this day in return for wearing their own sensible clothes.

- Boxed sweets & chocolates for Chocolate Tombola i.e.: Celebrations, After Eights, etc or biscuits. (in good date, please)
- Bottles for Bottle Tombola, i.e.: soft drinks, wine or spirits
- We require home-made or shop bought cakes for the cake stall.

The following items will not be allowed to be worn on Dress Down Day:

- No crop/halter neck tops
- No clothing that exposes the midriff
- No skirts above the knee
- No clothing with rips or tears and clothing should not display inappropriate language, images and messages
- Sensible footwear should be worn, no flip flops or sliders.

We believe these guidelines will help to ensure a fun and enjoyable experience for all pupils while maintaining a respectful atmosphere and continued learning environment for all.

The Summer Fair has been an annual school event which paused during Covid and it will be the first since 2019. We are excited to be able to have this event again and look forward to welcoming you, your friends and families on Saturday, 13th July from 12-3pm.

Yours sincerely

Mr Koramoa Deputy Headteacher